
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

All public meetings will be held via in person and via teleconference. To view & attend the 

meeting noted below via teleconference and address any application with the PC, please visit 

the Village website (www.pleasantville-ny.gov) the evening of the meeting and follow the Zoom 

virtual meeting link provided for this specific meeting date. Don’t hesitate to contact this office 

for assistance 914-769-1926. 

 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning Commission of the Village of 

Pleasantville, New York, on Wednesday, May 14, 2025, at 8:00 P.M., at 80 Wheeler 

Avenue and via teleconference, will be conducting a Public Hearing with regards to 

a site plan and subdivision application by The Landmark at 444 for a proposed 

mixed use development consisting of 36 apartment units and ground level retail 

shop located at the property known as 444 Bedford Road, Pleasantville, New York.  

The property is known as Section 106.6, Block 5, Lot 18 on the Village Tax Maps.  A 

copy of the aforementioned submission is on file in the office of the Building 

Inspector and may be examined by any interested persons. 

 

 

 By Order of the Planning Commission 

 Of the Village of Pleasantville 

 Russell Klein, Chairman 

 Pleasantville Planning Commission 
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